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Kenosha County Golf would like to thank all of the patrons that played or visited the golf 
courses in 2014. We would also like to thank those who voted Petrifying Springs Golf 
Course as the number one golf course in Kenosha County and Brighton Dale Links as the 
number three golf course. We truly have enjoyed serving you this season.  

Unfortunately with the change in the weather we are forced to close the doors once again 
until next spring. Our last day open for golf will be Tuesday 11/11/2014. We look forward 
to an exciting 2015 and the new things we have in store for next year. Please do not forget to 
buy gift cards for Christmas presents for your favorite golfer at their favorite golf courses at 
www.kenoshacountygolf.com .  

Thank you once again for a tremendous 2014 golf season!  

Dan Drier PGA 

General Manager Golf Operations for Kenosha County.  
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